
March 31, 1997 

Commanding Officer 
U.S. Coast Guard Station 
100 Lighthouse Avenue 
Monterey, CA 93940 
(Attn: Chief Thornton) 

Dear Chief Thornton: 

To follow up on our telephone conversation of this date, I am 
requesting the key to the garage of one of the empty Coast Guard 
houses at Point Pinos Lighthouse. 

As we discussed, we have obtained Coast Guard permission to 
remove asbestos floor tiling and replace it with tiling of other 
materials at the Lighthouse in preparation for producing a Coast 
Guard/Coast Watch exhibit in the Lighthouse. 

In order to facilitate the removal of the asbestos tile and its 
replacement we would like permission to temporarily store (for 
about 2-3 weeks) some furniture and fixtures, e.g. the old 
kitchen stove and some exhibit material in one of the garages of 
the Coast Guard houses at Point Pinos. 

If you concur, I would be responsible for picking up the key and 
returning it to you and for insuring the garage is completely 
empty after the project has been completed. My telephone number 
here at the Museum is (408) 648-3116. 

Sincerely, 

Bernie Ferrara 
Museum Office Assistant 

cc: Paul Finnegan 
Assistant Curator 
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